
Re : Trusteeship of the Bierton Chapel

I would be grateful if you would give evidence of your lawful entitlement 
to act as the trustees for the Bier ton Church, founded in 1831.

The None Conformist Chapels Act 1844 deals with usage. However 
the Bierton Church was a listed Gospel Standard Cause, in 1981 by 
church consent. A period of only 22 years have lapsed since than and 
the Articles of Religion etc, for the Bierton Chapel are those contained 
in the Trust Deed dated, of 1831.

The membership and Alliance of the Bierton Church with the Gospel 
Standard list of chapels was in no way a deviation from its own position 
as contained in it’s own Article of Religions, contained in the Trust 
Deed dated 1831. 

It is unlawful to refer to any other Articles of religion, such as the 
Association of Strict Baptist, of which you are members, which do not 
pertain to the Bierton cause, unless stated and agreed by Church at 
Bierton.

I would be grateful of you would give Strict proof of your entitlement 
to act as the Bierton Church Trustees and please explain how you came 
to hold the Deeds to the Bierton Baptist Chapel.



I would like also to inform you that the Society of Strict and Particular 
Baptist still continues though my ministry. 

We believe we are entitled, in law, to use the Bierton School room 
and its enlarged Chapel, as Mrs. Holloway, and myself, are two of the 
original seven members of the Bierton Cause and we were not consulted 
by Mr. King or Mr. Janes, our trustees,  that you were to be appointed 
as new trustees.

As you will be aware an application to the Charities Commission will 
have to be made, upon any completion of sale, for a scheme of applying 
the proceeds of the sale of the chapel, and other funds associated 
with maintenance of the Chapel cy-press.

I trust this will assist you to make the right decision, if you are the 
lawful trustees, regarding my requests to us the Bierton Chapel for 
religious worship.

Yours in the name of the Lord Jesus Christ,

David Clarke
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